


 
 
transitioning from its current eFOIA portal to the portal on FOIAonline.  Please visit the link 
above for instructions for submitting an appeal electronically.  Your appeal must be postmarked 
or transmitted electronically within sixty (60) days from the date of this letter. If you submit your 
appeal by mail, both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information 
Act Appeal."  If you submit your appeal by mail, both the letter and the envelope should be 
clearly marked “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”  If you are dissatisfied with the results of 
any such administrative appeal, judicial review may thereafter be available in U.S. District Court, 
28 C.F.R. § 16.9. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Susan B. Gerson  
Assistant Director 
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